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13th November, 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reminder: lanyards  

As you are aware we have been working with a charity called ”Hidden Disabilities which is  even more 

relevant during the Covid 19 Pandemic. We have a number of lanyards – green with sunflowers, the yellow 

of the sunflower stands out and reflects positivity, and these are now available and free of charge. 

Anyone who would like to have one, please call into the office to acquire. There is no qualifying list of 
hidden disabilities, please note that some in our school community choose not to wear a lanyard and that is 
equally acceptable. It is always important to remember that some in our community may have reasons that 
preclude wearing a face covering and require understanding to be shown. 

We see this in school as another extension of diversity and our mantra of same but different. 

If you have any questions or concerns as always please contact school. 

Kind Regards 

Karen Mowbray 

Head teacher 
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